
From: Mort Ames <Mort.Ames@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 6, 2022 11:19 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Panel at the University of Chicago Law School -- reimbursement of travel expenses 
  
Steve: 
  
Just closing out the email string.  I received my travel expense reimbursement from the University of 
Chicago Law School’s Environmental Law Society for my Uber charges to and from, totaling $51.  The 
topic of the talk was careers in environmental law. 
  
Mort 
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